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IKF Board of Directors 
July 2016 Phone Board Meeting Minutes 

July 13, 2016 
 

President Roger Miller called the Meeting to order at 4:05 pm. Directors present at Roll 
Call were Don Durbin, Jack Hoegerl, Roger Miller and George Shear. Glenn Araki did 
not attend the Meeting. 
 
2016 IKF Grand National Reviews 
 
2 Cycle Sprint 
Miller states Grand National Reviews will be done at the Fall Board Meeting but asked 
for brief review for two events done last week. 
Miller comments it was a great event, light attendance, clean racing, nothing negative, 
overall good event. Durbin agrees with Miller and adds there were new people to IKF 
racing and they were ecstatic, enamored with the Awards, and all very positive 
feedback. Santa Maria Times ran articles each day about the event and feature 
/interview was on the local television station. Discuss IKF Website and Facebook 
coverage.  
 
4 Cycle Speedway 
Shear states the numbers were low but a good race. Hoegerl states the track was a very 
good racing track. Friendly and excited people at the event. Best concession stand! 
Great food! Event went over well. Discuss events in the future.  
 
Board recognizes and thanks all of the volunteers at the 2 Cycle Sprint and 4 Cycle 
Speedway Grand Nationals. The events could not happen without their tireless support 
and help.  
 
Board discusses need for more media exposure for IKF Grand Nationals, events, tracks, 
clubs, etc. Miller is working on this, asks for feedback, and will present to the Board.  
 
Upcoming 2016 IKF Grand Nationals 
 
4 Cycle Sprint 
Miller states he will be attending the 4 Cycle Sprint Grand National in Denton TX. in 
August. Entries for the event is discussed.  
 
2 Cycle Speedway 
Hoegerl states the promoter is pumped about the event, running a weekly program and 
is doing well.  
 
Discuss the upcoming Fall Board Meeting. Decision to be made later on date of Meeting. 
 
2017 IKF Road Race Grand National 
Miller states that Puget Sound Road Race Association is interested in hosting the 2017 
IKF Road Race Grand National. Paperwork to be sent to promoter to begin awarding 
process.  
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Board agreed that all other current bidders for 2017 IKF Grand Nationals will also 
receive Grand National Questionnaires to complete and return to the IKF Office prior to 
September 1, 2016. Questionnaires will be discussed at the Fall Board Meeting, followed 
by awarding of the events.  
 
Shear asks for rule clarifications on Section 201.8. Brief discussion by Board on rear 
bumpers. Section 211.5 discussed. No action taken.  
 
Motion to Adjourn the Meeting by Shear.  
Second by Durbin. 
Meeting Adjourned at 5:20 pm.    
 


